
Dear Valued Patients, 

We are excited to announce that we are now offering telehealth services to provide you with 

convenient access to your healthcare providers from the comfort of your home. This service 

allows you to have virtual visits for consultations, follow-ups, and ongoing care without the need 

for in-person appointments. 

Key Benefits of Our Telehealth Services: 

• Convenient access to your healthcare provider 

• Reduced travel time and expenses 

• Safe and secure medical consultations 

• Flexible scheduling to fit your lifestyle 

To schedule a telehealth appointment, please visit our website or call our office at [Phone 

Number]. We look forward to continuing to provide you with quality care through this new and 

innovative service. 

Thank you for choosing us as your healthcare provider. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


